
ZEE CRAFT DISCOUNT 
 

 

Academic Coaches, 

ZeeCraft will be offering a discount on all buzzer systems used at the State Academic Bowl.  As 
in the past, all systems they send are new, used for the first time at the Academic Bowl State 
Tournament.  If you would like to purchase one, they are for sale, and can be taken with you 
when you depart, saving shipping.   Coaches, as representatives of their schools, must sign a 
promissory note, as the invoice will be sent later.  This means you will not have to bring a check 
or purchase order to the tournament. 

Additionally, you will be able to purchase individual buzzers, carrying cases, power supplies and 
other buzzer items, including new lens colors!  Additionally, variations of the popular Challenger 
II buzzers will be available, including the Challenger I and Challenger III models, as well as the 
wired Challenger II for more than eight players. 

The discount offered is $100 off the price for a used wired system and $200 off the price of a 
used wireless system.  Discounts do not apply to new items.  ZeeCraft will have a representative 
this year at the state tournament. 

For more information contact ZeeCraft at 800-662-7475 

 


